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asia pacific malaria elimination network

Associate Professor Dr. Megha Raj Banjara
Head of Department

Central Department of Microbiology
Tribhuvan University

Kathmandu, Nepal

Date: 11 September 2018

Dear Dr. Megha Raj Banjara,

I am pleased to inform you that the Central Department of Microbiology, Tribhuvan
University, Kathmandu, Nepal was elected as an Asia Pacific Malaria Elimination Network
(APMEN) Partner Institution during Joint APMEN Working Groups and Partners’ Coordination
meeting on 6 September 2018 in Bangkok, Thailand.

In behalf of the Network, | welcome you and your organization, and look forward to your
involvement in the Network’s efforts for the goal of malaria elimination in the Asia- Pacific
region.

Respectfully,

do

Dr. Fe Esperangza Espino
Director
APMEN



